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Monday, 19 March 2007
Media Release
Accessorise to Save Lives!
Accessorise to save lives during the Intensive Care Appeal from 10-23 April.
Every day, life-saving miracles are performed in Intensive Care Units in hospitals across Australia and New Zealand. In any one year over 148,000 people, including 7,300 children, are admitted to Intensive Care Units (ICUs) in Australia and New Zealand. Intensive care teams care for people critically ill with major illnesses and injuries such as; severe heart attack, pneumonia, stroke, road accidents, burns, trauma, organ transplants and complicated surgery.

The Intensive Care Foundation is a charity dedicated to improving the care of critically ill patients by raising funds for vital clinical research as well as educating health professionals responsible for intensive care. 
This year the Intensive Care Foundation is funding seven new Australian and New Zealand clinical research projects. The research grants were made possible through funds raised during the Intensive Care Appeal last April and by generous donations throughout the year with the help of sponsors, volunteers, ANZ local branches and Intensive Care Units across Australia and New Zealand.  

The Chairman for the Intensive Care Foundation A/Prof George Skowronski, who has worked in intensive care medicine for over thirty years, knows how vital this boost to clinical research is.

“Intensive care can mean the difference between life and death and supporting this research ensures that Australian and New Zealand intensive care staff can give critically ill patients the best chance of recovery,” said A/Prof Skowronski. 

One of the research projects funded this year, entitled Australasian Resuscitation in Sepsis Evaluation (The ARISE Study) targets Sepsis, one of the Emergency Department and Intensive Care Units’ main killers.  Another study looks at how intensive care patients receive nutrition.
You can help fund vital medical research to save more lives by supporting this year’s Intensive Care Appeal.  You can buy a colourful wristband or key ring at any ANZ branch across Australia, or your local Intensive Care Unit.  You’ll not only look good, but you’ll feel good too.

For more information about the Intensive Care Foundation please visit www.intensivecareappeal.com or call +61 3 9340 3444. 
- ENDS -
PHOTO: Getty Images photographer, Ian Waldie, has photographed several intensive care units throughout Sydney hospitals.  A range of this imagery can be licensed from www.gettyimages.com/news from 15 March 2007.
INTERVIEW: A/Prof George Skowronski, Chairman of the Intensive Care Foundation and ICU Director.  Spokes people and case studies for each state are also available for interview.
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